
Pulpit Announcements 
Corpus Christi 

June 14 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this week will go to the diocesan 
Seminary Collection. This fund assists in covering the educational and 
formational needs of our future priests! Please remember our seminarians in 
your prayers. 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Al and Kay Herold’s 55th 
Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 

• This weekend is Corpus Christi. At the Bishop’s request, we are offering a 
few quiet moments of Adoration and Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
after our 11:00 AM Mass today. In these devotions, we are asking God for 
the restoration of public health and for a greater harmony among all races 
and peoples. 

• We are now back to our regular, permanent Mass schedule: Saturday 
evening’s at 4:00 PM and 5:30 PM and Sunday morning’s at 9:00 AM and 
11:00 AM. The number of worshippers will be increased to 85 per Mass. 
With the quarantine still in effect, we will preserve our custom of 
celebrating Mass ad orientem. Once things stabilize further, this custom 
will be reevaluated.  

• Some parishioners have inquired about our First Friday Masses, Nocturnal 
Adoration, and First Saturday Masses. In light of the work that’s currently 
being done to stabilize our regular liturgical schedule, we have to suspend 
these observances until October.  

• As a help to understanding the multiple twists and turns of our current time, 
I’m launching a new show on Grace Lily. The show will air Monday – 
Thursday at 4:00 PM. It will be 20-30 minutes in length. The first show is 
this Monday, June 15. In the show, I’ll give updates, answer any questions 
from the parish, and give general reflections on our current state of affairs. 
The show will be available on our Grace Lily page after it airs, in case you 
want to watch it, but can’t tune in for it live. 


